Looking

' ahead to
a fruitful
new year

VOLUNTEERS from the
Teme Valley Environment
Group have just started
work on their own allot-
ment.
_The are joining other
allotment tenants in
| Knighton to help cut down
| the amount of food miles.
The volunteers have quite a
task ahead of them as the
allotment is totally covered
in grass and doesn’t appear
to have been used for sev-
eral years. :
One of their first jobs was
to secure old pallets to
make a compost heap and
clear an area at the bottom |
of the patch for a shed they |
have been given. Hopefully
next year they will be grow-
ing a wide variety of veg-
etable, some of which wi
be sold at the Knighton
farmers and craft market.
For more information con-
tact 01547 528833.
@Picture: Some of the
volunteers who have started
work on the allotment - Ed
| Pennington-Ridge, Sheila
Clarke, Yvie George, Will
0,Leary, Aled Geo?e,
Bernard Jefferies, John
Roberts and Adrian Taylor.
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